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FOI Ref: OPCC 17-2023
	
Request: Dated 29TH March 2023



Response:
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the information requested, as outlined below:

Question:	

We would like information regarding the number of services commissioned by the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner in the past 12 months. 

We are looking to find:
1. The number of services commissioned by Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner in the past 12 months for:
a. Child Victims of Child Criminal Exploitation
b. Child Victims of Child Sexual Exploitation. 
	
Answer:
	
1. I can confirm that we haven’t commissioned any services specifically for those cohorts of children in the past 12 months. Some of the children who are referred to our missing young people’s debrief, and mediation services will have been exposed to risk of exploitation, however the key criteria are the missing episodes that identify them as requiring an intervention. That particular service has been in place for multiple years. 

Details of all our current commissioned services are publicly available here on our website: Services available to you (dyfedpowys-pcc.org.uk)



















	




This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in March 2023
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